
MASS SCHEDULE & INTENTIONS 

Join in prayer with those who have requested Masses be offered for their loved ones, living or deceased. 

SUTTON 

Mon. May 16 8:30am +Julius & Elizabeth Hancko 

Tues. May 17 8:30am +Vito John Perri req. the Vaessen’s 

Wed. May 18 8:30am  Blessings upon the Fanelli Family req. The Fanelli’s 

Sat. May 21 5:30pm  Parishioners (Pro Populo) 

Sun. May 22 8:30am  Blessings upon Brydson & Mason Families req. J. Brydson  

KESWICK 

Thurs. May 19 8:30am Blessings upon the Fanelli Family req. The Fanelli’s 

Fri. May 20 8:30am Blessings upon Noreen Banko req. Debra McMillan 

Sat. May 21 2:00pm 1st Holy Communion Mass – Special Intentions 

   4:00pm +Luisa Vieira req. Lucy Moreira 

Sun. May 22 10:30am +Ralph & Margaret Palmer req. the Palmer’s 

PARISH EMAIL: immaculateconceptionsu@archtoronto.org PARISH TELEPHONE NUMBER: 905-476-0097 

1ST HOLY COMMUNION MASS DATES: Dates have been confirmed to parents. Please 

keep guest list low due to the ongoing pandemic. 

CONFIRMATION DATE: May 28 at 10:30am at Our Lady of the Lake Church in Keswick. Go 

to website for detailed info. Please keep guest list low due to the ongoing pandemic. 

 

 

Some parishioners have asked about parish social activities run by the CWL and KofC. 

During the pandemic all activities were suspended. At the moment there has not been any 

discussions with Father regarding plans for the future activities. Further, before the 

Pandemic there were “pious groups” in the parish. Thus far no one has contacted the 

Pastor about their future plans or about restoring their spiritual activities in the parish. 

 

There has been some unfortunate and ongoing incidence of vandalism at the church in 

Keswick. Steps are being taken to secure the parish. Also, there has been some aggressive 

behaviour toward clergy and parish staff.  Any acts of aggression or harassment will be 

reported to the authorities. Messages left on the church phone are recorded. 

Election Debate from a Catholic Perspective On Wed., May 18 at 7:30 p.m., the 

Archdiocese of Toronto will host an election debate where representatives from the major 

political parties will discuss issues that matter to Catholics across Ontario. The debate will 

be livestreamed on the Archdiocese of Toronto’s YouTube and Facebook accounts 

(@archtoronto), and it will be broadcasted on Salt+Light TV. This evening will include 

Cardinal Collins sharing his thoughts on the election. We hope you will join many other 

Catholics in sharing your thoughts using the hashtag #CatholicVote2022. Please remember 

to vote in the provincial election on June 2. 
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